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Please let's get back to ethical and credible elections.  Go in, show ID, same day, 

hand count.  We have seen more and more fraud, and hear more every time there is 

an election.  1600 illegals registered to vote is just the cap.  I've personally had 

acquaintances toss their parents ballots if they don't agree who to vote for, have 

others vote, have parents of grown children vote and coerce the voters by saying 

sign this or move out, saw the numbers for minors just in Polk County that not only 

got ballots but many of them voted and returned the ballots.  There are people 

registered at my house that do not even live in the state any longer.  The post office 

states that the ballots are unsecured and not turned in the same day they are 

received but sit in a pile waiting!  Not just our vote for representatives but votes for 

other issues are also suspect, and less likely to be respected due to all of this fraud. 

 

Thank you. 

Suzie Miller 


